
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellcatholicparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

NINETEENTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME (Year A) 
Sunday 10th August 2014  

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Saturday 9th Aug. 6.00 p.m. (Tom Alderman RIP) 

Sunday 10th Aug.  8.30 a.m. (The Parish) 

  10.30 a.m. (Johanna Cox RIP) 

Tuesday 12th Aug.  7.00 p.m. (Cardinal Burke) 

Wednesday 13th Aug. 10.30 a.m. (Holy Souls) 

Thursday 14th Aug. 12.05 p.m. St. Maximillian Mary Kolbe 

Friday 15th Aug. 10.30 a.m. 
  7.00 p.m. 

The Assumption of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary 

Saturday 16th Aug.  6.00 p.m. (The Parish) 

Sunday 17th Aug.  8.30 a.m. (Cariad Evans RIP) 

  10.30 a.m. (In thanksgiving for Deacon John) 
  

  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m. - 5.45 p.m. 
EXPOSITION 
Wednesday after Mass until noon 

ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 7.00 p.m. 

ROSARY 
Friday 10.00 a.m.  

MASS INTENTIONS 
Sat 9th Aug - Tom Alderman RIP (Angela Alderman’s intention). Sun 
10th Aug, 10.30am - Johanna Cox RIP (Joy & Fred Abraham’s intention). 
Tues 12th Aug - Cardinal Burke (Edwina Duncan Porter’s intention). Sun 
17th Aug, 8.30am - Cariad Evans RIP (Ros Evans’ intention). Sun 17th 
Aug, 10.30am - Deacon John, in thanksgiving (CWL’s intention). 

THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED 
VIRGIN MARY 
The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary is a 
Holy Day of Obligation and will be celebrated 
this coming Friday 15th August with Masses at 
10.30am and 7.00pm. As it is a Holy Day of 
Obligation, all Catholics are required to attend 
Mass.  

ST. AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO - Feast Day, 
Thursday 28th August 
The life, inspiration and continuing protection of  St. Augustine, our 
patron saint, will be celebrated with Mass at 6.00pm on Thursday 28th 
August, followed by a Parish BBQ, organised this year by Erica Brown 
and her team. The church will be open during the day for Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament and prayer, from 10.30am until the celebration of 
Mass. If you are able to spare some time during the day to welcome 
people, oversee the church and offer tea and coffee to those who wish it, 
please sign your name on the list on the notice board in the porch. If you 
are hoping to come to the BBQ, please put your name on the second Feast 
Day list and if you would like to donate a salad, a vegetarian item or a 
desert for the BBQ, please indicate your contribution on the third list - all 
offers gratefully received! 

CAFOD 
One of the latest ‘enthusiasms’ occupying young people at present is the 
creation of colourful and very attractive jewellery out of elastic bands. 
One of our young parishioners, Rosie Moss, has been busy making a 
selection of ‘loom band’ jewellery which she will be selling in the 
Narthex after Mass on Sunday in order to raise funds for CAFOD. Please 
support her in her fund-raising project if you are able. Thank you. 

GAZA CRISIS APPEAL 
We have all watched the conflict in Gaza escalate in recent weeks, 
leaving hundreds of thousands of people without food, water, shelter or 
medical care. Thousands have been killed or injured. CAFOD is working 



round the clock alongside other relief agencies to get emergency supplies 
to those in need of aid. But aid alone is not a sustainable solution to this 
crisis, so as well as immediate relief, CAFOD is committed to working 
for long term peace and justice for the region. CAFOD is asking parishes 
to call on our UK government to show strong support for a 
comprehensive and permanent ceasefire, humanitarian access, and a long 
term solution to the Israel-Palestine conflict. To achieve this end, please 
take time to sign the petition produced by CAFOD, which will then be 
sent as soon as possible to Philip Hammond, the Foreign Secretary. You 
will find the petition in the Narthex. If you wish to make a donation to 
CAFOD’s emergency appeal you can do this via CAFOD’s website at 
www.cafod.org.uk/Gaza or you may place your donation in the wooden 
collection box in the Narthex. 

THE CATHOLIC CERTIFICATE IN RELIGIOUS STUDIES 
Starting on 4th October, the diocesan Formation team offers an 
opportunity to parishioners to study for a Catholic Certificate in Religious 
Studies. The course takes place on alternative Saturday mornings in term 
time at Notre Dame School, Derriford. To register ring Debbie on 01363 
645390 (on or after 1st September) or attend the taster session at Notre 
Dame School on 20th September at 10.00am  - with no obligation, just a 
chance to find out whether the course is right for you. No prior study of 
theology or expertise is required and fourteen excellent tutors are 
committed to leading you through the course. The course is accredited by 
the National Board of the Bishop’s Conference of England and Wales. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
The RCIA sessions will begin again in the Autumn. If you, or someone 
you know, have expressed an interest in the Catholic Church, the RCIA 
sessions are the means of exploring the Faith in a relaxed and informal 
manner. Any parishioners wishing to more fully understand aspects of 
their own Catholic Faith will also be most welcome. Enquiries can be 
addressed to Fr. Peter or to the parish office. 

CLEAR VOICES FESTIVAL 
The talks from the diocesan Clear Voices Festival, which took place at the 
beginning of July, have been put on video and are available for viewing 
on Youtube. To access them enter ‘youtube - diocese 
of Plymouth Clear Voices’ in your internet browser 
search box. There are now fourteen of the talks available, 
including talks by Bishop Mark, Fr Robert Draper and Fr. 
Nicholas King.  

PAR DISTRICT CHURCHES TOGETHER 
Songs of Praise and Beach Mission: Par Churches Together are holding 
a ‘Songs of Praise’ service at the Ship Inn, Polmear, on Sunday 24th 
August at 4.30pm  followed by a beach mission or ‘family fun on the 
beach week’ from Monday 25th August to Friday 29th. On the Thursday 
a giant labyrinth representing the twists and turns in life will be created 
and each day will have a biblical theme with stories, songs, activities and 
games etc. If you would like to help in any way (each day runs from 
10.30am until 3.00pm) please give Jenny Taylor, the secretary of Par 
Churches Together, a call on 01726 816867. All offers of help would be 
gratefully received! 

COLLECTIONS 
The parish collection total below does not include Standing Orders which 
average at £330 per week. All cheques should be made payable to 
‘PRCDTR St. Austell Parish’.  
Parish Collection: £659.26; Candles: £20.56; Cafod Ethiopia Jar: £17.36;  
Coffee: £16.06;  Flowers: £6.58.  

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Please remember in your prayers all those in the parish who are sick or 
housebound, especially: Pauline Abdey, Joy & Fred Abraham, Sheila 
Alleyn, Sylvia Austin, Marcella Beer, James Clapp, Mary Coupe, Milena 
Danielli, Mary Dineen, Sue Dugmore, Mark Eustice, Helen Gibson, Joan 
Insley, Paul & Cynthia Longthorp, Carmen Matthews, Mary Maguire, 
Maria Consuelo Martyn, Ian Parkinson, Valerie Parkinson, Pamela Platt, 
Edwina Porter-Duncan, Nora Skerry, Jenny Stears, Amanda Stickney, Pat 
Thompson, Pauline Whitford, Sally Wilson. 
 

We extend a warm welcome to all visitors on holiday in our parish.  
We pray that your time in Cornwall and here at St. Augustine’s will 

bring you refreshment and a sense of renewal. 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives 

Karen Waters - Tel: 01726 842372 

Pat Whitehouse - Tel: 01726 814415 

Diocesan Safeguarding Office  

Tel: 01364 645390 

“You have made us for yourself, 
O Lord, and our hearts 

are restless until they rest in you.” 

(St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 


